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1.0 PURPOSE 
To inform all Field Service and Technical Support personnel of the change to the Granuflo mixer 
motor shaft coupler and the elimination of white spacer used with the old style coupler. 

2.0 SCOPE 
The coupler that attaches the Granuflo mixer motor to the shaft has changed.  There are two 
reasons that the coupler was changed.  The first reason is that the new style coupler is longer 
allowing more space between the screws for a better hold.  The second reason is that the new style 
coupler is longer eliminating the need for the white spacer.  The new style coupler is the same part 
number as the old one (G84-001-15), but the part number for the screws has changed from G26-263 
to 330045-03-01.  As always you must leave 1/8” between the Granuflo mixer motor and the coupler 
but with the longer new style coupler you do not use the large white spacer. 
 

Old style    New style 

 
 

Any questions regarding this bulletin, contact Fresenius Technical Support.
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